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Bulk leaf pickup will begin on October 1, 2024 and will end December 6, 2024.
Place the leaves as close to the curb as possible on the grass, NOT in the street.
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Bulk leaf pickup will be provided systemically throughout the city by area. The map shown
above illustrates each area by color and number. (1, 2, 3, or 4). The crews will move through
each area, finishing it before moving to the next. Any leaves placed out for pickup after the crews
have completed an area will be left until each area has been completed at least once. Crews

will work in numerical order starting with Area 1 and continue through Area 4 then repeat that
cycle throughout the season.

Due to a change in City Ordinance pertaining to yard waste pickup, we anticipate a larger
volume of leaves to be picked up this year. This may increase the time spent in each
area and delay moving into the next area. This may also impact the number of times we

are able to service each area before the end of the season. The fall season is October 1,2024
—~ December 6, 2024

After the fall season, leaves will need to be bagged until bulk leaf pickup resumes in the

spring. Residents can also bring their leaves to the Street Department to add to the compost piles
between the hours of 7 am and 3 pm, Monday thru Friday.

Any questions, please feel free to contact Street Superintendent, Duane Border at 574-223-4740.



